
Etobicoke Community Council - Etobicoke York Community Council Meeting 

  

Further to my email yesterday requesting a public meeting before approval of the staff recommendations 
outlined in Item EY13.3, my request was based on a brief summary of the staff report.  I’ve now had an 
opportunity to read the full staff report on the  Weston 2021 Revitalization Strategy and have satisfied myself 
that the recommendation is to endorse the revitalization approach as identified in the report  and is subject to 
further community consultations when City staff present and prioritize initiatives and next steps.

   

Accordingly, I am withdrawing my request for a further community meeting prior to approval of the referenced 
staff report.  I have discussed my herein email with Masum Hossain, chair of the Weston BIA and he is in 
agreement with my above withdrawal.  We both look forward to the revitalization of Weston and appreciate the 
significant resources being allocated to this project.

   

Yours truly,

 

Michael J. McDonald
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Fax.416-247-5328
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